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WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

                
Spring 2023-Issue 98 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Well folks, it's been quite a week...but we made it to Friday! 

The prospect of snow conjures up a range of different 

emotions for us all and we certainly had the feelings of our 

families in the forefront of our minds when we decided to keep 

school open yesterday and today. We hope that you all have 

found our communication helpful and our plans supportive- if 

you have any feedback about this please do get in touch via 

Head@. 

 

On Wednesday and Thursday, we also ran our parents' 

evenings. We hope that you found meetings with teachers 

informative; again, if you think these can be improved in any 

way, your feedback is welcome.  

 

Earlier in the week the PTA circulated letters about the discos 

and also the Easter Bonnet parades. This year we are planning 

'parades' for all children. We appreciate that some of our older 

children might not initially feel that this is something they want 

to participate in. This is completely voluntary, and we are not 

asking for any families to spend money on Easter creations, 

however, I will be chatting to our children in KS2 next week 

about other creative ways they might want to engage with the 

festivities, so I am hoping that by the end of the term, we have 

a school full of children that want to be part of the event.  

 

Next week we have the last of the planned days of industrial 

action and a form will have been circulated to you so you can 

let us know if you are keeping your children at home. This time we are only giving this option for children in 

Years 1-6 as the Reception classes are holding their very first class assemblies so we need all these children to 

be in school. 

 

 

  

DATES FOR DIARIES 

 
Tue 14 Mar       RR Class Assembly 
  
Wed 15 Mar     RGR Class Assembly 
                         YR PTA Easter Disco 
 
Thu 16 Mar       RS Class Assembly 
                         Y1 PTA Easter Disco 
 
Fri 17 Mar         Red Nose Day  
 
Mon 20 Mar     4S Begin Swimming Lessons  
                        for 2 weeks 
 
Wed 22 Mar    Y2-6 PTA Easter Disco 
                        Governing Board Finance &  
                        Personnel 
 
Fri 24 Mar        Easter Parade – KS1 9am 
                                                  KS2 2.30pm 
                        Y2 Easter Assembly – 2pm at 
                        St Francis Church 
 
Thu 30 Mar      Full Governing Board 
 
Fri 31 Mar        Guitar & Ukulele Concert 
 
Fr 31 Mar         Pupils Breakup for half term 
 
Tue 18 April    Pupils Return to School for              
                       Summer Term 1 
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Finally, I am sure you would like to join me in saying a huge THANKYOU to Mr Carter and the site team for 

clearing the snow and all the staff at BVP for persevering with some very long and difficult journeys this 

morning and yesterday, so that they could be in school for our children. - well done team BVP! 

I hope you all have a restful weekend, and we look forward to doing it all again (hopefully without the snow!) 

on Monday! 

 

Mrs A Cooper 
Head Teacher 

 

Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is the responsibility of everyone in our school and at all times we consider 

what is in our children’s best interests. We work to ensure our children our safe and cared for and by doing this we are 

protecting their health and development and preventing them from harm.  If we are worried, we will raise concerns, share 

information, and take prompt action with the aim of ensuring families receive the right help at the right time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Friday 17th March we are inviting the children to wear red noses or paint their nose red. If you are able to 
make a donation, please do so via your ParentPay account as we are unable to accept cash. 
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Music News 

 

Guitar and Ukulele Concert - Today we took the difficult decision to reschedule our guitar and ukulele concert. 

We know how much the children were looking forward to sharing their hard work and musical talents but as 

we only had half our musicians in school, we felt that the fairest decision was to postpone. The guitar and 

ukulele concert will now be held on Friday 31st March at 2.15pm. Thank you to Mr Reed for accommodating 

this change. We know this will be a wonderful way to finish our term. 

Missed Guitar and Ukulele Lessons Thursday 9th March - As Mr Reed was absent this Thursday, missed lessons 

for that day will be made up over the next two weeks. 

School Choir (Years 4, 5 and 6) - It's been wonderful to welcome new members to choir this term. Please email 

Mrs Vaughan if you'd like to join. Choir takes place on Mondays after school - 3.30pm - 4.30pm. 

Music Lessons in School - Please remind your children to put their instruments in the music room on the day 

of their lesson and to collect them at the end of the day. We have a lot of instruments being left in the music 

room all week. Please also ensure your child's instrument is clearly labelled. 

If your child is struggling to practice at home in between lessons, remember even 5 minutes 4 times a week 

will make a huge difference. We are happy to provide guidance, we know how hard it can be. 

If your child wishes to stop learning an instrument in school, please email Mrs Vaughan no later than Friday 

17th March as we have to give notice to amend our contract with the Music Service. 

If your child is interested in starting an instrument (Year 3 upwards) or joining the school choir (Year 4 

upwards), please email Mrs Vaughan music@bournvillevillageprimary.org.uk. 

If your child is not in school on the day of their lesson but you feel they are well enough to receive an online 

lesson, please email their instrument teacher the night before. The teacher will then send a link on Microsoft 

teams.  

Our instrumental teachers are happy for parents to contact them about their child's progress and emails can 

be found on the school website under learning/curriculum/music. 

For music lesson payment queries please email finance@bournvillevillageprimary.org.uk and for general music 

queries email music@bournvillevillageprimary.org.uk 
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On behalf of our friends at Selly Manor Museum we are delighted to be hosting the “Untold stories women in 

the arts and crafts movement symposium”. 

The event will take place on Thursday 16th March starting at 6.30 until 8.30 pm.  

Please book via the Selly Manor website or by following the link below.  

Money raised will support Women’s Aid.  

https://sellymanormuseum.org.uk/events/2023-03-16/untold-stories-women-in-the-arts-and-crafts-

movement-symposium 

 

 

Action for Happiness – Mindful March 2023 

 

https://sellymanormuseum.org.uk/events/2023-03-16/untold-stories-women-in-the-arts-and-crafts-movement-symposium
https://sellymanormuseum.org.uk/events/2023-03-16/untold-stories-women-in-the-arts-and-crafts-movement-symposium
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